
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Gary has been volunteering with us for over a year, and while we 

know we can count on him to pitch in wherever he is needed – whether 
that’s serving as “bartender” at the Trivia Pawty or helping our adoption 
counselors with dog meets – we know he’s happiest out in the yard with 
the dogs.  

He even brings home cooked treats (mostly burgers, though he has 
been known to treat them to steaks, as well). Even with four dogs of his 
own, Gary spends at least two days a week here visiting our pups, and 
often works with the most challenging canines to get them better 
prepared for their forever homes. He always comes with a smile on his 
face, and his positive attitude and energy make Women’s Humane 
Society an easy place to be. 

 
 

THANK YOU, GARY! 
for all that you do for Women’s Humane!  
We’re so grateful to have you on board.  


